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CRYSTAL PALACE PARK 

Friday 16 August 2024 

  

Dear Croydon Fellowship Member, 

 

Crystal Palace Park is a large park in south-east London, listed on the Register of 

Historic Parks and Gardens, and laid out in the 1850’s as a pleasure ground. 

The park is quite large so we will just cover the bottom part this time and leave the 

top for another walk.  The walk is mostly flat with just a few inclines and is step-free. 

Some of the paths are gravelly so please wear appropriate footwear. 

 

We will see the small animal farm, the dinosaurs around the Lower Lake, the fishing 

lake, the maze, the concert bowl and the sports centre.   

 

The walk will take 2 to 2 ½ hours and we will get back to Crystal Palace station 

between 16:00 & 16:30 hrs.   

 

DATE – Friday 16 August 2024 

 

TIME – 13:45 hrs to set off at 14:00 hrs. 

 

MEET – Outside Crystal Palace Railway Station at the main entrance. 

                 Please use public transport (train or buses 157, 249, 358, 410, & 432) 

                    as parking is limited and restricted.                               

COST – Free 

 

Parking available in side roads off Anerley Hill and also in park itself - nearest carpark is the 

National Sports Centre one about a 5 minute walk from the station, access via Anerley Hill by the 

station. (See map at https://homegirllondon.com/amazing-crystal-palace-park-

attractions/amazing-crystal-palace-park-attractions-map/ ) 

 

There is no need to book in advance – just turn up and enjoy the walk and the 

company. 

 

Please “book in” with me when you arrive as we like to keep a record of members 

who attend events.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you all and fingers crossed for a warm dry day! 

 


